
 
 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date:  March 17, 2022 

Subject: Addition of Bicillin L-A to Formulary 

 

Dear Provider, 

Effective March 14, 2022, Bicillin L-A (penicillin G) has been added to the AmeriHealth Caritas 

District of Columbia (DC) drug formulary. In addition to processing through the medical benefit, 

Bicillin L-A will now be covered under the pharmacy benefit to increase access to this 

treatment. 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact the AmeriHealth Caritas DC 

Provider Pharmacy Services at 1-888-602-3741. 

 


